
 
 
 
 

MEMORIAL DONATION IN HONOR OF: 
 
 

 
The Marine Corps-Law Enforcement Foundation is grateful that the family has chosen to 
designate our Foundation to receive memorial gifts.  We believe it is a great gesture to 

celebrate and honor the life of those who have passed by helping ensure the educational future 
of a child who has lost a parent in service to our country. 

 
Please mail your donation to: 

 
The Marine Corps-Law Enforcement Foundation 

273 Columbus Avenue 
Suite 10 

Tuckahoe, NY  10707 
 
If you prefer to donate via credit card, please visit our website www.mc-lef.org and be sure to 
indicate that it is a memorial donation. 

 
If you would like the family notified of this gift, kindly provide the specific name and address of 

whom you would like us to send this notification to.    
Send notification to: 

 

 

 

 
Donation from: 

 

- 

 

The family will be notified of all donations received however, please note that it is Foundation 
policy to not list the amount received. 

 
The Marine Corps-Law Enforcement Foundation is a registered 501 (c)3 charity and all 

donations are 100% tax deductible.  You will receive a thank you tax letter for your records sent 
to the address you provided above. 

Federal Tax ID:  22 3357410 

http://www.mc-lef.org/

